
Dear Vendors, 
 
Please be advised of the following contracting opportunity: 
 
Request for Information ("RFI") at Philadelphia International Airport ("PHL") 
Philadelphia International Airport is seeking industry feedback on zero-emission bus 
technologies, feasible phasing approaches, potential ownership/maintenance models for 
fueling/charging infrastructure and associated cost estimates. 
 
Interested firms may review the RFI on or after January 10, 2024 
at https://www.phila.gov/media/20240110095315/RFI-airport-zero-emission-bus-
20230110.pdf 
 
Key Dates (subject to change) 
January 26, 2024 – Informational Session (Virtual) at 1:30PM 
January 31, 2024 – Final deadline to submit questions before 5:00PM 
February 15, 2024 – Responses due before 5:00PM 
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